

# Layer3 Communications Recognition at March 2018 Board of Trustee Meeting

Technology Services recognized Layer3 Communications at the March 2018 Board meeting for their hard work and support in the district receiving \$2,764,606.00 in E-Rate reimbursement funds. Layer3 has been responsible for the Enterprise Wireless Implementation for our 2014 Bond Technology Infrastructure Upgrade. The amount of work required to apply for E-Rate reimbursements is extensive and very tedious. It is difficult to put into words how much time it takes to complete the paperwork, respond to questions, and be accountable for inventories and assets. The following Layer3 Communications team and Technology Services staff were instrumental in assuring our district received these funds. Thank you team!

#### From Layer3 Communications:

Dave Kapavik Craig Wall Ken Wasko Paul Maney



## From Technology Services Staff:

Katie Hernandez Kim Bowlin Leonard Chance Paula Ross

### **Board Member:**

**Christine Hartley** 



#### Leadership and Vision